7/25/22, 5:38 PM News Letter Model

HANDI-CARE INTL. (HCI)

NEWSLETTER - 67 - Aug 11 2011

Dear Donors,

We regret to announce that Don Bosco School just had a major building issue and has
to shut down the auditorium for repairs & renovations. Since we are unable to find an
alternate venue in this short notice, we are left with no choice but to postpone the much
awaited event to a date as soon as possible. Mid October is a likely choice. We are
awaiting confirmation.

« All tickets issued thus far will be honoured at the new venue for the new date
without fail. Please hold on to your tickets.
« Incase the new date is not suitable for you, a full refund will be made.

We regret any inconvenience this may cause you and in the true spirit of charitable
work for the disabled children, we are sure that you will understand and support us.

Please wait for our next newsletter with the new date and venue. Thank you

If you know of any major community event scheduled for Oct. 15th or 16th, pls. inform
us ASAP.

With Warm Regards,

Sulo Krishnamurthy

President, Handi-Care Intl.

A Canadian registered charity dedicated to help the poor & disabled
168 Bonis Ave., Unit 711, Scarborough, ON, M1T 3V6
www.handicareintl.org ; Tel: 416 293 3994
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